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RE: Application for licence extension for Oldenburg Public House, Winner Street
Application Number 062189

To whom it may concern,

I wish to place my objection to the recent application to the licence extension for the
Oldenburg Inn, 46/48 Winner Street, Paignton. They wish to increase the hours on
Sunday to 00.30. This is a densely residentially populated area which plays loud music
on Friday and Saturday nights till beyond 00.00 regularly and has been known to do this
on a Sunday as well regardless of the current licenced hours. 

Although I have no issue with local businesses earning a living and providing
entertainment I do take issue with the anti-social behaviour this incurs. There have been
several fights and general rowdy behaviour which is bad enough. However, my biggest
concern is with the noise that is created on Friday to Sunday nights by the karaoke.
They have made no provision for increased noise levels which this creates. Quite often
the pub leaves both front doors open (porch and main door), especially in the summer,
which is made worse by having the speakers right by the door. I understand that the
building may be hot but it increases the noise considerably, however no effort has been
made to reduce the noise levels. 

I am reasonable enough to accept that they have a business to run and entertainment
does help with this. But there needs to be consideration for the neighbours and
residents of the area. I have four children living with me across the road at 

 ranging from six to twelve years of age so have school on Monday mornings. I,
myself work Saturday and Mondays so have to be awake by 6.00 to get in on time.
Having the extra noise as well as the extended hours isn’t fair when there are local
residents so close. I’d be interested to see what decibel levels are from 22.00 onwards.
And when they have two doors there is no excuse to not have one shut but they are
normally both wedged open. I fear that the hours extension will inevitably result in later
noise disruption at more unsociable times being extended.

Because of this I strongly object to the Oldenburg extending their hours.

Yours Sincerely,
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